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NAVPHIL 346/23 

NAVPHIL 222/23 CANCELED. 

CANCEL THIS MSG. 

 

Please e-mail maritime.affairs@namria.gov.ph if any part of this message is not received 

ALL SHIPS/WATERCRAFTS TRANSITING THE VICINITY OF THE ABOVE-

MENTIONED AREA ARE ADVISED TO TAKE NOTE OF THE INFORMATION AND 

TAKE NECESSARY PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES AT ALL TIMES. 

 

 

 

              TEODORO D PASAHOL 

      Commander, NAMRIA 

      Officer in Charge, Hydrography Branch 
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